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From: Alex Gallimore 
Sent: Tuesday, October 5, 2021 1:13 PM
To: Joint Redistricting
Cc: alex gallimore
Subject: Redistricting 

Dear Gentlemen, 
                            After looking at the proposed maps, I prefer either Tarr 1, or Trump 4, 12 or 13. However, I do like Trump 
12 and it doesn’t get much mention. 
                                                                                                                       ,Alex G 




